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Good afternoon,

This week several opportunities for tuition assistance are being announced. New
this year is the Carrie Williams Memorial Scholarship, which is described below
with more information available in the links provided. The Kremer Foundation is
once again available to us at St. Henry. You can read more about tuition
assistance below and on our website linked here.

This is the final call to participate in one of two gym party teacher experiences
with Ms. Craig. See below for more information; we will close the experiences
on Friday March 31st.

Below is a link to purchase a yearbook for this school year. See the link and
reach out to the office with questions.

Here's a quick update related to the speech and OT screenings from APT: We
had such a positive response from our recent Speech and OT screenings, that
we are going to offer a second screening session on Friday April 28th. For those
of you who are interested, please return the permission form to the school
office by Monday April 24th. If you received a referral from the last screening
and have not reached out to the therapists for more information, we encourage
you to do that soon. This is a crucial step in the process of being able to offer
these services onsite next school year. As always, please reach out if you have
questions or concerns.

In the past several days we had two traffic stops at the back corner of our
campus. During one we called a lockdown in the school, which means that
everyone stays in their room and teaching continues. The lockdown only lasted
several minutes before we were able to be sure that there was no threat. Safety
is an ongoing conversation for us, including another staff training on
Wednesday, April 5, which is why we will not have aftercare on April 5. If there
are ever questions regarding campus safety, please always feel free to reach
out to the office.

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool
https://www.facebook.com/groups/133989659988916
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/f3ae72ef-b4ac-41d4-9601-caeda409d160.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.sthenryschool.net/tuition-and-fees/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/f14f86c7-d084-4ca2-9a39-9dd9a274e594.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/2fe9ebe3-736a-455c-8ea0-8baa43af2bb0.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/d0d97aa4-46f9-49d5-8e61-7b5a7f8dacf3.pdf?rdr=true
https://shdhs.org/shdhs-sports-summer-camps/
https://shdhs.org/shdhs-visual-art-camp/
https://shdhs.org/shdhs-summer-drama-camp/


Enjoy your lunch and have a great weekend.

St. Henry, pray for us!

School News

Exciting News! The Carrie Williams Memorial Scholarship application is now LIVE!
The Carrie Williams Memorial Foundation was created by Carrie's family to honor her
memory and her legacy of faith and education. Today, the Foundation is excited to
share the Carrie Williams Memorial Scholarship application, taking a step closer to the
mission of providing scholarships to children attending Catholic schools.

This year's inaugural scholarships will be given to two qualifying St. Henry Catholic
School students to be applied to the 2023-2024 school year.

Please be sure to review the application terms, and complete the application.
Applications are due to apply@carriewilliamsmemorial.org by April 30, 2023.

Kremer Foundation Tuition Assistance
St. Henry Catholic School has applied for a grant from the George and Mary Kremer
Foundation, which will allow us to provide an alternative source of tuition assistance funding
for all families, whether paying tuition at the Standard Tuition Rate or at the Active Church
Member Tuition Rate, who meet certain family income limits:

The Kremer Foundation’s maximum family income limit is $57,409 per year for a household
size of four (4) or fewer, but as increased by $9,765 for each additional family member over
the number of four residing in the household. For example, a family of five (5) has a
maximum income limit of $67,174 and a family of six (6) has a maximum income limit of
$76,939.

Kremer Foundation Grant Applications are available for pick up in the school office. Completed
forms along with tax information are due back to Mrs. Lageman in the school no later than
Tuesday, April 25 (no exceptions). In addition, you must also complete the information
required to be entered at FACTS Management, which may be accessed by clicking here. 

https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/eb6e122c-12a1-44d4-8e4b-56a93b811b61.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:apply@carriewilliamsmemorial.org
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/4L3DT


Olympic Team Donations Needed
Our Olympic teams will be getting together before Easter for a team-building activity and we
need help with some supplies. Donations should be marked "Olympic Team" and dropped off
in the school office no later than March 31. Click to here to help out!

Order Class
Pictures

Yearbook deadline is
April 7!

Order Yearbooks

GYM FUN with Ms. CRAIG

20 students in grades 2-3 (and 20 in grades 4-5) will get to play games in
the gym with Ms. Craig on Wednesday, April 5! Come to school out of
uniform in your favorite activewear! Be ready to run, jump and play your
favorite gym games. Gym party will happen during school hours.

Pizza Lunch! Snacks! Drinks! FUN!!!!!!!!!!

https://teachexperience.givesmart.com

PTO News
Check out the latest news from our last meeting here!

If you have questions about our PTO, please contact Darlene, dfromeyer@gmail.com.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0C4EAEAF2DA0FC1-olympic
https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/clients/st-henry-grade-school/group-pictures-4-4-2023-20/access?clearSessionAuthentication=1
https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/clients/st-henry-grade-school/2022-2023-yearbook-1086/access?clearSessionAuthentication=1
https://teachexperience.givesmart.com/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/8c8b515b-435c-43bd-9358-616d6a5488c4.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:dfromeyer@gmail.com


PUTT PUTT
REGISTRATION

PAJAMA PARTY REGISTRATION

CRS Rice Bowls
The Power of Sacrifice
Lent can feel like a long time. Sometimes we’d like to skip
right to Easter! But through prayer and sacrifices, we share
in Christ’s suffering and prepare for the joy of his
resurrection. This Lent, we’ve learned how people in
Honduras, the Philippines, and Kenya made sacrifices so

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlFXfpc9vawGb1ymhmgPlRjLRTOInbg14LKi95SyxYgPwmXg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tE3gWHckMuiQucU30YUI1SrP9XJJk6CzBAM_pPmP0e0/viewform?edit_requested=true


their families and communities can thrive. How have your
Lenten sacrifices helped your family and community and
communities around the world? Visit crsricebowl.org to
learn more. Learn more at www.crsricebowl.com. 

CRS Rice Bowls should be returned to your student's
homeroom teacher next week. Thank you for your
support!

ON STAGE
Our very own theater teacher, Mrs. Scott, is working on summer drama camps.
This is always a great opportunity to hone drama skills while cultivating
relationships with friends. See below for details.

http://www.crsricebowl.com/


What's On Your Heart?
Only a few more days to tell us what’s
on your heart! The Disciple Maker
Index survey will be open until March 27.
Complete the survey online,
https://covdio.org/withoneheart/ and then
select your parish. For the survey to
provide useful information for our parish,
we need as many parishioners over the age
of 15 to participate! Thanks for your help in
making this effort a success!

If you have questions regarding the
survey, call the Diocese of Covington, 859-
392-1500.
 

https://covdio.org/withoneheart/


Individuals and families are invited
to help with our annual parish
spruce up on Saturday, April 1,
beginning at 9:00 AM. No
experience necessary — bring
gloves, rakes, or wheelbarrows if
you have them. This is a great
opportunity for students that need
service hours! Sign up below! If you
have questions, contact Larry Klein,
859-801-8984 or
larryklein56@gmail.com.
 

Spruce Up Sign
Up

BINGO Help Needed!
Hi guys! In an effort for our weekly Bingo fundraiser to run effectively, more
volunteers are required. School parents, parishioners and friends of St. Henry & St.
Barbara are needed to fill monthly roles. Please consider committing to one Monday
per month or more! Brief descriptions below:
 
Paper Sales (week 4): Bingo is looking for fun, friendly, smiling people who can sell
bingo papers to our patrons! Training is provided and fairly simply to understand.
Duties include:
► Greet customers and help complete bingo order forms (explain the differences
between the games and the different papers)
► Ring up paper order & provide totals to customers
► Collect money and provide change
► Select and provide the proper bingo papers to customers
► Answer general questions about game play
► Reconcile cash register with inventory (minimal spreadsheet knowledge required)
► This is a fun position where you get to meet our patrons and leave early! 5:30-
7:30 PM, this position allows for some sitting. Some bending and standing are
required (to select papers for patrons).  
 
Monthly Pull Tab Sales (week 1, 2, or 3): Bingo is looking for fun, friendly, smiling
people who can help sell pull-tabs once a month to our patrons. Training is provided
and fairly simply to understand. Duties include:
► Get your steps in walking around
► Accurately sell pull tabs and collect money from customers.
Provide outstanding customer service
This is a part-time position that gets you home early, 5:00-7:30 PM

https://signup.com/go/RKaGmNs


One night out per month and you can help the St. Henry community at the same time.
Fellowship with community members. Volunteer with a friend and it’s a night
out. Dinner and drinks are provided and some of the best people watching
ever! Thanks for considering! If you have any questions, please reach out to Ryan
Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-760-3325, or Jamie Powers,
jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

No one under the age 18 is permitted in the cafeteria during
our bingo sessions.

8th Grade 7th Grade 6th Grade 5th Grade 4th Grade

April 3 April 10 ​ April 17 April 24 May 1 ​

3rd Grade 2nd Grade 1st Grade Kindergarten Preschool

February 27
May 8

March 6
May 15 ​

March 13 ​
May 22

March 20
May 29

March 27 ​
June 5

Bingo Volunteer Sign up

Cafeteria News
Cafeteria volunteers needed! If you are interested in volunteering, please
email Jandrews@sthenrynky.com to set up a date. All volunteers must be Virtus
compliant.

mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com
https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091?fbclid=IwAR1qeh0DidFHmGvVAYNcyrwqlHmmPzj-VePVeiQttcyHWSQ1gwu15-Q2TMs
mailto:Jandrews@sthenrynky.com


VIRTUS® 

Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. For
current volunteers, the March bulletin is due April 4.

If you are interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to
attend the Protecting God’s Children training; visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select
Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS® coordinator,
Kristina Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or
volunteer of the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan
Victims Assistance Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral
support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

Place Date Time

Notre Dame Academy
Park Hills

*IN SPANISH*

Sunday,
March 26

10:30 AM

Diocese of Covington Curia
Covington

Tuesday,
March 28

9:00 AM

Diocese of Covington Curia
Covington

Wednesday,
March 29

6:00 PM

St. Joseph Church
Warsaw

Thursday,
March 30

6:30 PM

Catholic Charities
Latonia

Wednesday,
April 26

1:00 PM

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com


News from St. Henry Parish 



Diocese of Covington Lenten Pilgrimage
Experience a personal Lenten Pilgrimage of five historic churches in Covington on
Saturday, April 1. Churches will be open from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM, rain or shine! Join
in at any time and start at any of the churches: The Cathedral Basilica of the
Assumption, St. Benedict, St. Augustine, St. John the Evangelist, or Mother of
God; the route will be clearly marked from each of them. Walk or drive to any or all of
the 4.3-mile pilgrimage. If you have questions or to volunteer, email
 CovLentenPilgrimage@gmail.com.

mailto:CovLentenPilgrimage@gmail.com


 

News from St. Henry District High School

Click on the image to learn more about the available camps!

St. Henry District High
School Athletic Summer
Skills Camps are designed
to teach fundamental skills in
each sport. Camps are
designed for beginner to
intermediate athletes and are
a fun way for students to
learn multiple sports,
improve athletic skills, and
make new friends. Camps are
taught by SHDHS coaches
and student-athletes, who
aim to create an inspiring and
supportive environment for
campers. All camp attendees
will receive a FREE SHDHS
camp T-Shirt.

Please join in the success
that is the SHDHS Visual
Art program by registering
for the SHDHS Visual Art
Summer Camp. Visual Art
students at SHDHS have
found success as Mural
designers, Artworks
apprentices, GSA Finalists,
Xavier University McAuley
Scholarship recipients, and
much more, INCLUDING a
100% pass rate on the AP Art
exam for the last six years!
Want to know what makes
our art kids stand out above
the rest? Come see for
yourself by registering your
child for our summer camp!

SHDHS invites 2nd through
8th-grade students to
participate in its annual
Summer Drama Camp and
the performance of “Seussical
Kids”. Campers will work on
their craft of acting, singing,
and dancing throughout the
camp day. Campers will also
learn the basic tools for
acting, aspects of technical
theatre, and characterization.
These sessions, intermixed
with games and lessons, will
culminate in a performance at
the end of the camp on the
stage of the Drees Homes
Auditorium.

St. Henry District High School Athletic Boosters are selling mulch and will deliver
to your home within 25 miles of SHDHS. Dyed black, dyed brown, and natural mulch
is available in 2 cubic feet bags ($4.50/bag). All prices include free delivery and sales
tax. Orders may be placed now through April 19; delivery starts on April 21. Order
online, CruMulch.com. Thank you for your support!

Connect to SHDHS Online

Upcoming Events
March 24: Middle School Dance
March 26: Fifth Sunday of Lent
March 30: Dine to Donate: City Barbeque, 11:00 AM-8:00 PM
March 31: Spiritwear tops with uniform bottoms
April 2: Palm Sunday
April 4: Spring Pictures
April 4: Dine to Donate: Skyline
April 5: No aftercare
April 6-16: Easter Break
April 6: Holy Thursday, Evening Mass of the Lord's Supper

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/e/mljh5A?vid=x6b87
https://shdhs.org/


April 7: Good Friday of the Lord's Passion
April 8: Holy Saturday
April 9: Easter Sunday; Resurrection of the Lord
May 3: Confirmation, 7:00 PM
May 7: First Holy Communion, 2:00 PM
May 19: Olympic Day
May 22: 8th Grade Clap Out
May 24: 8th Grade Promotion Mass, 10:00 AM
May 26: Last Day of School; noon dismissal

Join us for Mass!
St. Barbara
Fr. John Sterling, Pastor
Chuck Melville, Deacon

Sunday Obligation Masses
4:30 PM Saturday
9:00 AM & 11:00 AM Sunday

Eucharistic Service
10:00 AM Monday

Daily Mass
10:00 AM Tuesday-Friday

St. Henry
Fr. Joshua Lange, Pastor
Fr. Aby Thampi, Parochial Vicar
Mike Lyman, Deacon

Sunday Obligation Masses
4:00 PM Saturday
7:30 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:30 AM
& 7:00 PM Sunday

Daily Mass
8:00 AM Monday-Saturday
8:30 AM Friday only

Cristo Rey
Fr. Allan Frederick, Pastor

Sunday Obligation Masses
6:00 PM Saturday
9:00 AM, 11:00 AM &
1:00 PM Sunday

Weekday Mass
6:00 PM Wednesday

https://www.micristorey.com/staff/view/id/17341


Connect With Us
St. Henry Catholic School
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859.342.2551
Dennis Wolff

Visit Us Online

Dennis Wolff | 3825 Dixie Highway, Elsmere, KY 41018 8593422551

Unsubscribe clageman@sthenrynky.com
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mailto:dwolff@sthenrynky.com
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